
Statement of Reasons for Junction Speed Tables at North View, Whickham 
Gateshead 

 

The junction speed tables are intended to replace the existing speed cushions that 

serve as speed reducing features for the existing 20mph zone. They will allow an at-

level crossing point for pedestrians and cyclists, providing a safer transition for 

pedestrians travelling to the new Front Street School site and slowing vehicles 

passing the school. 


